Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee

801 Ninth Street, NW, Washington, DC 20220

October 27, 2015

The Honorable Jack Lew
Secretary of the Treasury
Department of the Treasury
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20220

Dear Secretary Lew:

A public meeting of the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee (CCAC) was held on Thursday,
October 8, 2015 to review proposed obverse and reverse designs for the 2017 Lions Clubs
International Century of Service Commemorative Coin Program.

The preference of the stakeholder and favorite of the Committee was LC-0-02, a realistic
portrait of Lions Clubs founder Melvin Jones, augmented by the universally recognized Lions
Clubs logo.

The Committee felt this obverse was best paired with LC-R-05a, featuring a pair of lions set
against a globe, symbolic of Lions Clubs” world-wide reach in their mission to aid the blind
and visually impaired.

These inspirational designs make a strong statement and the Committee feels they represent the
mission of Lions Clubs International.

With best regards, 1 am
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Mary Lannin
Chair




